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THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
CINCINNATI, OHIO 452cf

December 29, 1980

C. A. So 83G M AN N
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road C

_'Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. James G. Keppler V
~

Regional Director
.:

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION - UNIT 1 @
IE BULLF. TIN 80-21, VALVE YCKES SUPPLIED BY ;] : -

MALCOLM FOUNDRY CCMPANY, INC., DOCKET 50-358 "

W.O. 57300, JCB E-5590, FILE 43-R

Gentlemen:

This is an interim response to I.E. Bulletin 80-21 which concerns
~

valve parts that were supplied by the Malcolm Foundry Company, Inc. and did
not meet specified hardness requirements. The bulletin requested a response
by January 2, 1981.

We have contacted all fourteen (14) vendors who have supplied
Nuclear grade valves for Zimmer Station to determine if Malcolm Foundry
Company, Inc. parts were used 1.1 their manufacture.

All fourteen (14) venders have responded verbally that no Malcolm
materials were used in Zimmer Power Station Products. As soon as confirmation
of their statements is obtained from all vendors, we will submit our final

report on this Bulletin.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

* ~ " - -By
E. A. BORGMANN
Senior Vice President

WDW: dew
cc: W. D. Waymire (pink) NRC Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Attn: General File Division of Fuel Facility & Materials
J. D. Flynn Safety Inspection
W. W. Schwiers Washington, D.C. 20555
J. R. Schott
B. K. Culver
Attn: S. C. Swain
H. C. Brinkmann
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